
 

 
 
 
 
 

MST HIGHLIGHTS 
May 11, 2020 

 
MAY EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH 
The MST Board unanimously adopted Resolution 2020-22 recognizing Humberto 
Hernandez as the May 2020 Employee of the Month for his outstanding contribution to 
MST and to the entire community. 
 
APPROVED FEMA PROJECTS ASSOCIATED WITH COVID-19  
The MST Board unanimously approved resolution 2020-23 authorizing the certification 
and assurances, agent forms and execution of FEMA Projects associated with the 
COVID-19 Pandemic, FEMA event #4482-DR-CA. 

 
APPROVED FORA ISSUANCE OF BONDS TO REMOVE BLIGHTED 
BUILDINGS  
The MST Board unanimously approved resolution 2020-24 authorizing General 
Manager/CEO to enter into a Building Removal Funding Agreement with the Fort Ord 
Reuse Authority and the City of Marina to remove MST-owned buildings within the area 
of the former Fort Ord. 
 

APPROVED THE PURCHASE OF DRIVER PROTECTION BARRIERS 
The MST Board unanimously approved the purchase of up to ninety-six (96) Driver 
Protection Barriers from Gillig at a cost not to exceed $576, 000. 

 

RECEIVED COVID-19 INCIDENT RESPONSE UPDATE 
The MST Board received a report from the General Manager/CEO on activities related 
to COVID-19 pandemic incident response recovery and provided direction. 
 

CONDUCTED WORKSHOP ON PLANNING COVID-19 RECOVERY 
The MST Board received a report from the General Manager/CEO and conducted a 
workshop with MST Staff on planning COVID-19 Recovery. Chair LeBarre appointed a 
COVID-19 Recovery Ad Hoc Committee consisting of board members LeBarre (King 
City), Barrera (Salinas), and Albert (Monterey). 

 
NEXT MST BOARD MEETING  
The next MST board meeting will be held on June 8, 2020. 


